
 
 

Good Afternoon Chairman Francis and members of the House Transportation Committee, I am 
Ken Rahjes, Representative for the 110th Kansas House District. I come today to offer my 
support and strong endorsement of HB 2201, the Kansas FFA Foundation distinctive license 
plate.  

Kansas is an agrarian state and many of today’s farmers and ranchers learned many skills in 4-H 
or FFA. You may be wondering, yes, the Kansas 4-H plate was passed by the 2017 Kansas 
Legislature. You will find that the impact that FFA has made goes beyond the farm gate or ranch 
headquarters, but to small town main street and many of the corporate companies that are proud 
to call Kansas home.  

In upcoming testimony, you will hear of the strengths of FFA and how it has made an impact not 
only on the lives of those who spent their formative years going to contests and conventions but 
also how it extended to their families as well.  

Once this is passed, you will see many of the FFA foundation distinctive license plates from 
Liberal to Shawnee and Scott City to Mulberry. I encourage your support for HB 2201.  

Thank you for your time and consideration.  
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